
Thursday 24th May 2012 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,       
 

      Weatherhead’s ‘Summer Sizzler’ 
Wednesday 27th June 

                                                                
We are delighted to announce that this year’s community showcase, ‘The Summer Sizzler’ 
will take place at Weatherhead on Wednesday 27th June and Thursday 28th June from 
7.00pm until 8.30pm, with a rehearsal for all performers from 5.30pm to 6.30pm  
 
Your school will perform on Wednesday 27th June. 
 

Tickets will be available from Monday 11th June and are priced at £1.50 for adults and 
£1.00 for children, students and OAPs. Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first 
served basis - there is no limit to the number of tickets per pupil.  
 

To order tickets, please contact Caroline Carney on 0151 631 4400 (ext. 274), via email 
carneyc@weatherhead.wirral.sch.uk or by returning the attached order form to 
Weatherhead reception. Please note that all tickets must be pre-ordered, paid for and 
collected in advance of the performance. 
 

Ticket Collection Times: 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th June 3.20pm - 5.00pm 
Monday 25th and Tuesday 26th June 3.20pm - 5.00pm 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries regarding tickets or if you 
require wheelchair access. We look forward to seeing you at the performance. 
 

Kind regards, 

    
Miss R. Elliott, Media Arts Specialism Manager      
 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
                                                   

‘Summer Sizzler’ Tickets 
F.A.O. Caroline Carney, Weatherhead High School 

 

Name ………………..……………….....……........…  School …………………...…………….. 

Date of Performance: Wednesday 27th June    

No. of Tickets @ £ 1.50 each     No. of Tickets @ £ 1.00 each    

Telephone no ………….……………………………...……….……………………....….....…....  

Special Requirements ………………………………….…...…………………………..……….. 
(wheelchair access, problems with mobility, etc.) 
* please note that performers do not require tickets. 

 


